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Dear Senators and Committee members; I respectfully and strongly disagree with the 

premise of this bill. The expectation of zero emissions standards is not only 

unrealistic, it is an unreasonable expectation. Just breathing produces emissions. 

Everything humans do produce emissions. This is part of living. An overly sterile 

environment would kill us in little time. I strongly oppose this bill and sincerely hope it 

is withdrawn and the foundation behind it reconsidered.  


